
 

 

November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 11 Ardèche / Mediterranean Adventure Holiday 2019 
 

Coaches A, B, and C  Thursday 04 July to Friday 11 July 2019 
Coaches D and E  Thursday 11 July to Friday 19 July 2019 

 
I am writing to advise you that the November payment of £265.00 is due by Friday 23 November 
2017.  Please make payment via ParentPay (please contact Mrs Holey in the Finance office if you 
do not have your ParentPay login details). Thank you if you have already made payment.  If you 
have a different payment schedule organised with St Aidan’s, then this letter is for information 
only. 
 
Students must have their own passport to travel.  The Government has issued guidance on travel 
within Europe after Brexit – it is important that you read this information here.  

If your son/daughter holds a passport other than one issued by the UK Passport Agency, please note 
that it is your responsibility to check if they require a Visa to travel to France. 

Your son/daughter will also need to have a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC).  The quickest 
and easiest way to get an EHIC is to apply online at www.dh.gov.uk/travellers.  Please check their 
card now to make sure it is in date. 

I will write to you again in the near future to obtain information that we need to enable us to 
continue with our planning and arrangements.  In the meantime, should you have any queries 
about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  
 
Regards 
 
Mrs T Collins 
Trips Administrator 
 
Direct Line: 01423 818527 
email: t.collins@staidans.co.uk 
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